
LUP Comments <lup-comments@multco.us>

File # T3-2022-16220 Comments
1 message

Michael Cowan <rmcowan17@gmail.com> Sat, Aug 5, 2023 at 4:46 PM
To: LUP-Comments@multco.us

My name is Michael Cowan and I would like to make comments about the Good Neighbor Agreement. I was on the advisory
committee for the Good Neighbor Agreement from the beginning. I attended every meeting. When we started our meetings,
we were given copies of Good Neighbor Agreements from other agencies so we could see what they looked like. On those
agreements the committee members always signed the agreements. We were led to believe that we would do the same. I
was not going to sign the agreement because I did not agree with what was in the Good Neighbor Agreement, and I felt that
the PWB was withholding information from us. I believe it was the meeting before our last meeting that we were told that we
would not be signing the Good Neighbor Agreement. No reason was given!!  Since none of the advisory committee members
signed or gave verbal agreement, we DO NOT have a Good Neighbor Agreement. I believe the PWB saying that they have a
Good Neighbor Agreement with us is false, and the reason for having these meetings was just PR so they could built their
treatment plant.  Also my wife Rosemary and I are against the building of this treatment plant and the destruction of farm
land and our rural way of life.  

Thank you,

Michael Cowan
34723 SE Carpenter Lane
Gresham, OR 97080
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